
 

Claim your lost 

property 

On Monday 24th February  at 

3.30pm we will put out all lost 

property. 

Please come and have a look if 

your child has lost anything.  

This is a reminder to please 

ensure children’s names are put 

in every item of clothing, 

including coats. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking around school 

Please be mindful of the neighbours when 

parking – there have been a few incidents 

recently where we have had complaints. 

Just a reminder to not park on the yellow 

lines also, thank you. 

 

 

School Uniform  

This is a reminder that we do 

expect all children to wear full 

school uniform including black 

school shoes. 

Children should not wear trainers 

to come to school unless they have 

PE on that day and are in Years 

3,4,5 and 6, and they should be 

black.  

Planting afternoon 

On Friday 7th March the children 

will be planting their own bulbs 

which they will then be able to 

watch grow. Any donations of 

bulbs would be much 

appreciated , thank you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

After School Clubs 
Next half term starting Monday 24th February we have the 

following after school clubs.  They are free of charge but please 

contact the office to see if there are any places left. 

Day Club Year Group 

Monday Mixed Martial Arts YEAR 3, 4, 5 & 6 

Tuesday Circuits  YEAR 1,2,3, 4, 5 & 6 

Wednesday Football YEAR 4 ,5 & 6 

Thursday Football YEAR 1 ,2 & 3 

Friday Youth zone Sign up with youth 
zone 

 

 

 

  

Events in school  

13
th

 February – Finish @ 3.30pm 

for ½ Term 

 

24
th

 February – Back to school 

 

4
th

 March – Shrove Tuesday / 

Ash Wednesday Assembly 

 

6
TH

 March – World Book Day, 

dress as a book character 

 

21
st

 March – Red Nose Day and 

assembly 

 

26
th

 March – Parent / Carer 

Meetings 3.45pm – 5pm 

 

For more information please 

see the spring events list. 

 

 

Clubs run from 3.30pm to 

4.30pm, and all children 

must be collected 


